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As an Alaskan resident, I find the potential restriction of motorized access to areas of our beautiful state quite

disheartening. Snowmachine's have been had a large impact on my life and the life of my family for three

generations now. I have spent many weekends with family and friends around Alaska enjoying its unparalleled

natural beauty, many of those weekends spent within the boundaries of the Chugach. I look back on weekends

spent Snowmachining and see some of the best times of my life. I could only hope that future generations have

the same opportunity to enjoy Alaska in the same ways I have.

 

I believe any additional limitations placed upon motorized use (like what is proposed in options C and D) would

be a great disservice to the residents of this state, and the many generations to follow.

 

Respectfully, 

Robert Wasser

 


